
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Following on from the situation in the Ukraine, we would like to offer our help to 

the Ukrainians fleeing their country. 

 

Scunthorpe fire station is collecting for a Polish foundation called “Pomocna Dlon” 

which translates to “A Helping Hand”. This group is helping refugees on the border 

and bringing them to live in the Polish area Masovian district. 

 

Together with the School Parliament, we are looking for donations of the following 

items: 

 

 

• Hygiene products and toiletries 

• Sanitizer and face masks 

• Foods with a long shelf life such as tinned food, rice, pasta, coffee, porridge 

etc. 

• Baby food, wipes and nappies 

• Washing powder and liquid 

• Portable batteries for phones, torches etc. 

 

We appreciate every donation and will be delivering to Scunthorpe fire station over 

the course of the next week. 

 

Yours Faithfully 

 

Miss Pike and Mrs Moore 

 
  



 

 

 


